
CENTENARY CELEBRATION OF
THE ASSOCIATION OF ENGINEERS, INDIA

(2018 - 2019)

MESSAGE

I am happy to announce that "THE ASSOCIATION OF ENGINEERS, INDIA" is
organizing their Centenary Celebration during the year 2018-2019. On April 18
2018, the celebration ceremony will commence. In this Centenary year, a souvenir
will be brought out, and a number of Seminars, Workshops, etc. will be organized
through out the year to mark the occasion.

I earnestly hope that the members of the Association, Educational Institutions,
Industries of diversified activities will participate in the events and also will get an
ideal forum & opportunity to have direct interaction among experts, scientists,
technologists from diversified fields.

For further detailed information, all are requested to contact with the following
organizing committee members in this regard:

1. Prof. (Dr.) Santunu Das Mobile No.: 9433956050

2. Er. Chittaranjan Haldar Mobile No.: 9433237604

3. Er. Bimal Mukhopadhyay Mobile No.: 9830180593

                                  Prof. (Dr.) Madhusudan Bhattacharyya
                                                 The President

  The Association of Engineers, India
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